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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

May 20, 2024 
 

Amanda Cooper Named Cannon North Elementary School 

Principal 
 

 

WOODBURY –Woodbury-Mrs. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Schools for Cannon 

County, is pleased to announce Mrs. Amanda Cooper as the new Cannon North 

Elementary School principal beginning the 2024-2025 school year.  

 

 

Amanda Cooper comes to us from the Rutherford County School District but has 

local Cannon County ties. She has been an educator for 18 years and has been an 

assistant principal, instructional coach, and classroom teacher.  She is currently in 

the final semester of graduate school, finishing up her doctorate.  

  

 

 

Mrs. Cooper states, "I am so excited to work in this wonderful community where I 

live and my children attend school.  I cannot wait to work alongside the teachers, 

students, and parents of Cannon North Elementary! It is truly an honor to be 

selected for this position." 

 

 

Mrs. Bonnie Patterson stated, “We were seeking a strong, innovative instructional 

leader who can lead Cannon North Elementary to great success, and we have found 

that person, along with Mrs. Cooper. She came to us highly recommended and 

impressed the interview team with her thoughtful insights on what makes a great 

school. We know the students, staff, and families of Cannon North will be in great 

hands.” 

 

 

 

Amanda Cooper- Principal, Cannon North Elementary 
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For local media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or at bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 

 
  

 


